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The OS of the PC to Be Installed in the Machine Changes to Windows 10 

Information 

Currently, Windows 7 has been installed in the PC mounted on the machine. In accordance with the end of 
the support service for Windows 7, we change the PC of the machines to be shipped from now on.  
After the PC change, the machine OS changes to Windows 10, but there is no change in the operation 
screens or procedures.  

Time of starting the change 

The change is scheduled to start from the production in April 2020. 

Inquiries 

Please contact your local DISCO sales representative or customer engineer if you have any questions 
regarding this matter. 

 


